
Legal Notice 

TOWNSHIP OF NEPTUNE 

SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Township of Neptune Sewerage 

Authority that was scheduled for Wednesday, January 21, 2015 was cancelled and has 

been rescheduled for Monday, February 2, 2015.  The Meeting will take place after the 

Authority’s scheduled Reorganization Meeting that will begin at 6 p.m. The meeting is 

being conducted at the Authority’s Administration Building located at 634 Old Corlies 

Avenue, Neptune, N.J. 

Tina M. Cunningham 

Executive Director 


